
Mini Milestones 

The Pre-Primary Center at Carpenter Street School 
at Partners in Learning 

At the Pre-Primary Center, we believe that learning doesn't just happen in the classroom—
it flourishes when schools and families work together! As partners in your child's 
education, we invite you to join us in creating a strong foundation for learning, growth, and 
play.  

We are excited to launch a monthly newsletter to help build the connection between 
school and home. Along with the newsletters, we will also share related resources on our 
family padlet. Each month will focus on different topics related to play, and give families a 
glimpse of what our staff is further exploring.  

Together, we can nurture curiosity, build confidence, and celebrate the amazing milestones 
our students achieve every day!  

Scan the QR code for access to our family padlet: 


